
Belfast Central School Board of Education Work Session Meeting 

 

Belfast Central School Conference Room  July 25, 2018 8:05 a.m. 

 

School Board Members Present: Josie Preston, President, Becky Backer, Patricia Krotz, Chris 

Enders 

 

Members Absent:  Randa Harrington, Vice President, Dan Borden, Cecy Curcio 

 

District Personnel: Wendy Butler Ed. D, Superintendent; Bob Lingenfelter, District Treasurer; 

Kim Schneider, Supervisor of Buildings and Transportation; Rob Morgan, Director of 

Educational Technology and Information Services; Mike Roche (9:15 a.m.) 

 

Others: Ryne Wight, Clark Patterson Lee; Levi Feely, Clark Patterson Lee 

 

Meeting 

Information 

The meeting was held as a building project meeting with the District and Clark 

Patterson Lee to review building project plans. Because a quorum of the BOE 

attended the meeting, the meeting constituted an official work session of the Belfast 

Central School Board of Education. 

 

BOE 

Discussion 

Dr. Butler discussed the recent BOE tour of the building that was conducted on 

July 19, 2018 as part of the BOE retreat. 

 

Josie Preston stated that she would like to see the front entrance of the building be 

utilized as the main entrance for the building.  

 

Dr. Butler shared concerns that the front of the building presents issues with 

accessibility for individuals with disabilities, security, and space for the main 

entrance in its current form.  

 

The meeting attendees went to the front entrance to look at the area and discuss 

options. 

 

Ryne Wight will present the Board of Education with a preconfigured drawing of 

the front entrance for the BOE to review and consider. 

 

Mike Roche entered the meeting at 9:15 a.m. to express his opinion on the possible 

movement of the Home and Careers classroom space. 

 

Becky Backer and Patti Krotz left the meeting at 9:20 a.m. 

 

The BOE will have a work session on July 31, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. to review the 

revised building project plans. 

Adjournment Motion by Josie Preston seconded by Chris Enders, to adjourn the meeting at 9:42 

a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Wendy Butler Ed.D., Superintendent; Clerk Pro-tem 

 


